
Neighbourhood Infrastructure Improvement Fund - Update noted. 
 
4 There was submitted and noted a report by the Executive Director of 
Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability providing an update on the 
Neighbourhood Infrastructure Improvement Fund (NIIF), advising 
 
(1) that the NIIF budget had approved £1m to each of the 23 wards in Glasgow 

and assigned the decision making in relation to this fund to each of the Area 
Partnerships; 
 

(2) that the management and governance of the fund had created challenges for 
the Service administering the funding requests, but that a full breakdown of 
current committed spend, new proposals to be costed and spend to date 
would now be provided to each of the Area Partnerships in April 2025; 
 

(3) of the various themes that had outlined the criteria for the allocation of the 
fund; 
 

(4) of the current process that had been adopted in relation to the projects 
identified to be costed; and 
 

(5) of the progress to date and the next steps for allocation of the fund. 
 


